
 
The Grand Chapter of Colorado 

Order of the Eastern Star 
2495 South Quebec Street, # 60 
Denver, Colorado  80231-6036 

(303) 759-5936 
 
 
May 1, 2021 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
As the time approaches for the “Rhythm of Life” Grand Session, September 23-25, 2021, I invite you to join with 
the Board of Directors in supporting our beautiful Order by participating in our Silent Auction.  The Silent 
Auction is the primary money-making activity sponsored by the Board of Directors, and we very much need 
your donations and participation in the auction. 
 
We invite you to submit any items you would like to donate to the Silent Auction Committee. We have found 
that baskets are a huge hit each year.   
 
A copy of the consignment form is attached.  Please complete 1 form per item you are donating (Note: a basket 
is 1 item).   
 
Please submit your consignment forms no later than August 31, 2021.  There are several options for delivering 
your items so that we can ensure the best opportunity for bids. We want to allow the best exposure to each 
item so everyone who wishes can bid on every item so the earlier we receive the donations the better chance 
there is for them to sell at the best price. 

1. Bring them to the Grand Chapter Office before 11:00 AM Friday, September 17, 2021, please call the 
Grand Chapter Office before dropping any items off:   303-759-5936. 
 

2. Bring them to the Radisson Hotel, 3155 South Vaughn Way, Aurora, preferably by Wednesday, 
September 22nd no later than 4:00 PM so we can ensure the best opportunity for bids. 
 

3. If you are unable to bring them by September 22nd, we will accept donations up to 11:00 am on Friday, 
Sept. 24th, as long as we know they are coming and we have received your donation form.    

 
The silent auction ends on Friday, September 24th at 4:30 PM.  Purchased items are to be paid for and picked 
up between 4:45 & 5:30 on Friday. 
 
Please join us for this Special Event by donating and purchasing items.  Your taste and talents are what make 
the Silent Auction a fun and memorable way to support the finances of Grand Chapter.  We look forward to 
your participation and support.   
 
If you would like to volunteer to help with silent auction, please let me know.  Your help would be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Trude Davis, PGM, Chairman Silent Auction Committee, 719-471-2047 trudedavis@aol.com 



 

 
“Rhythm of Life” Grand Chapter Session SILENT AUCTION CONSIGNMENT FORM 

 
Yes, I want to participate in the Silent Auction at Grand Chapter by donating the following item.  I 
understand that the item can be taken to the Grand Chapter Office by 11:00 a.m. September 17, 2021, or 
the Radisson Hotel by 4:00 PM Wednesday, Sept. 22, 2021.   The Auction ends Friday Sept. 24, 2021 at 
4:30 PM.   
 
Name       Address      
  
City     State    Zip     Phone      

Chapter Name & #              

Item to be consigned              

Approximate Value $         

Notes of Interest about Item:           
               

Please return this consignment form No later than August 31st (earlier would be appreciated) to: 

Trude Davis, 2616 Ashgrove St., Colorado Springs, CO 80906 – trudedavis@aol.com 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 “Rhythm of Life” Grand Chapter Session SILENT AUCTION CONSIGNMENT FORM 
 

 
Yes, I want to participate in the Silent Auction at Grand Chapter by donating the following item.  I 
understand that the item can be taken to the Grand Chapter Office by 11:00 a.m. September 17, 2021, or 
the Radisson Hotel by 4:00 PM Wednesday, Sept. 22, 2021.   The Auction ends Friday Sept. 24, 2021 at 
4:30 PM.   
 
Name       Address      

  

City     State    Zip     Phone      

Chapter Name & #              

Item to be consigned              

Approximate Value $         

Notes of Interest about Item:           
               



Please return this consignment form No later than August 31st (earlier would be appreciated) to:    Trude 
Davis, 2616 Ashgrove St., Colorado Springs, CO  80906 – trudedavis@aol.com                                       THANK 

YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION 

mailto:trudedavis@aol.com

